Support for HB 4133

Oregon has one of the best registration and voting systems in the country. Ease of registering
online and universal vote-by-mail results in high participation in our elections. That is what
everyone who believes in democracy should want. And we should all be glad that voter fraud
throughout the country is very low, regardless of states' various systems of registration and
voting.

HB 4133 should be passed. It simply adds another component to the very accessible and safe
online registration Oregon already has. Some Oregon residents do not have a drivers license or
a state ID, and therefore cannot avail themselves of our online registration process. This is
basically discriminatory, and unnecessary. Allowing voters to use their Social Security number
and signature image is a great idea for reducing barriers and modernizing our Oregon elections!



